
 

Dear Glen Burnie Baptist, 
Given that Governor Hogan’s phase 1 reopening plans are underway, some of you may be 
wondering how this will affect our church since the edict allows for churches to reopen with a 
50% capacity while still respecting all social distancing guidelines (effective 5pm Friday 5/15). 
  
Your Leadership Team will be meeting in the next couple of days to discuss how best we will 
move forward and we will advise you accordingly but for this weekend, please be informed that 
nothing has changed. We will still have our virtual worship service on Sunday 5/17 at 11am. 
  
Please pray that God will give the church Leadership Team wisdom as we decide on what will be 
in our best interest and ultimately for the glory of our God. 
  
Sincerely  
 
Grace and peace. 
Dr. Greg Kame 
 
May 14, 2020 
 


